



<p>8. Big Band Concert in Baptist Church (Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> November) No further information available.</p>	<p><b>AB</b></p>
<p>9. Santa Fun Run The SFR task group had met and is making provisional arrangements on the basis that it will go ahead on Sunday 13<sup>th</sup> December. This was supported although there was a view that advance publicity to the public should be delayed awaiting further Covid guidance. Discussion regarding the adequacy of car parking had been referred to the Santa Fun run committee.</p>	<p><b>AB</b>  <b>CC</b></p>
<p>10. Christmas Parcels Confirmed the date to be 5<sup>th</sup>// 6<sup>th</sup> /7<sup>th</sup> December. Sadly both Tesco and Sainsbury's have indicated that they are unwilling on this occasion to have us collecting at their stores. Alternative approaches are being made to businesses and supermarkets to assist with remote donations. Contact made with MBC re delivery of parcels</p>	<p><b>JS</b>  <b>GK</b> <b>AH</b></p>
<p>11. World Polio Day. This was proceeding and Eric Hall was making the arrangements. He was satisfied that sufficient member manpower was available to cover the event on behalf of the Club.</p>	<p><b>GB/EH</b></p>
<p>12. Uppingham School Concert in St Mary's Church (Friday 5<sup>th</sup> Feb 2021) No further update.</p>	<p><b>AB</b></p>
<p>13. Charter Dinner (Monday 8<sup>th</sup> March) St Mary's Church booked Inspirational speaker required with Simon Cole being put forward as a suggestion. An recent approach from a Rotarian had been received which would be explored.</p>	<p><b>CC</b></p>
<p>14. An Evening with Charles Hanson (Friday 26<sup>th</sup> March) Speaker deposit returned and new date to be confirmed in 2021 and a venue booked.</p>	<p><b>MB</b></p>
<p>15. Duck Race Further information still awaited from Shelagh Core regarding the future of Melton Day. Discussion upon how event was organised in 2019 and upon the active membership willing and able to assist in staging this and similar events in future.</p>	<p><b>GK</b></p>
<p>16. Easter Bunny Race Understood that Melton Aurora have agreed to the idea of a joint event, but precise terms still unclear at present.</p>	<p><b>MB</b></p>
<p><b>17. Rotary in Melton</b> It was agreed that this is a valuable project and should be resumed in the near future. The most appropriate attendance from each club and purpose of the meetings was discussed. The next meeting of RIM had been arranged for Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> September at 7.00 pm..</p>	<p><b>MB</b></p>

Future meeting dates etc for Joint Youth meeting with Belvoir to be confirmed to fit our club programme.	
<b>18. Next meeting</b> <b>Monday 14<sup>th</sup> September at 6.00pm - CC to convene, chair and record notes.</b>	<b>CC</b>